OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW BRUNSWICK

FREDERICTON, N.B., CANADA

MEMO TO:

Dr. A. G. Bailey

31st May 1968

SUBJECT:

Faculty of Law Building - Name

Der Dimen J. H.

Alfred,

I have looked into the matter of the judges of New Brunswick and find that our first Chief Justice was referred to, and referred to himself, as George D. Ludlow as well as George Duncan Ludlow. In view of this, it would seem we could call the new Law building George Ludlow Hall, unless you feel that, historically, it would be much better to call it George Duncan Ludlow Hall. The trouble with the second one is that it is a bit of a mouthful. Would you give me your advice and suggestions?

СВМ:С

President

Serves 12 Case 75 File 13 Dr. A. G. Bailey Vice-President (Academic) Campus Mail

er George D. Ludlow he well as Goorge Duncem Ludlow, Th view of this, it would seem we conformal the new Law Buildin George Luclow Hell, anders you see that, distorically, it would be much letter to call it score; Duncem Ludlow Hell. The trouble with the second one is that it is a bif of a monthful, would you ive